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Honorable Members in Session: 

SUBJECT: Extension of Time for Receipt of Bids for Natomas Area 
Water Transmission Main 

SUMMARY: 

On April 28, 1981, the City Council approved the advertising of the 
subject project with bids to be received on May 19, 1981. We are 
requesting that the receipt of bids be delayed until May 27, 1981. 

BACKGROUND: 

The approved plans for the subject water main included a longitudinal 
encroachment along 800 feet of the levee section adjacent to Garden 
Highway. The Corps of Engineers has directed us to move the pipe from 
the top of the levee to the levee toe. This resulted in design changes 
and the need to extend the bidding period. 

RECOMMENDATION: 

It is recommended that the City Engineer be authorized to issue an 
addendum extending the bid date to May 27, 1981. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Recommendation Approved: 
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